
Dear all

There is not much to report this week – given that it is only two days long!  I hope you manage to put your feet up over this extended weekend. I know it is difficult to enjoy this – but for the home schoolers it will be a bit of a break from trigonometry, fractions and phonics.   Attached is a description of some of the shortcomings of teleconferencing – thanks to Immogen.

Here’s hoping that we will reach the peak soon and then can look forward to returning to normality.

Anyway all the best
 
David

